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Dear Multicultural students, families, and community. 

Today, April 4, 2020, the Governor has issued an Executive Order directing an extended school 

closure for schools in Michigan through the end of the school year. Since our initial 

announcement of closure, we have been working and preparing for the possibility of a more 

extended closure of schools.  

What it means for us in various domains: 

Learning and Student Engagement 

We will intensify remote instructions and will have regular hours of assignment, progress 

monitoring and enhanced parental communications. Our committed teachers will share 

additional learning resources so students are engaged beyond the assignments provided by the 

teachers.  

We hope this will give our students the time and opportunity to  pursue learning and passions 

that matter to them.  

Technology Support 

We will provide chrome books to students who need them so that remote learning is possible.  

Safety and Health 

We all understand that we are currently experiencing an unprecedented public health crisis in 

Michigan.  At this time, even before our critical mission of teaching and learning, we are 

attending to issues of health and safety first. I urge everyone to follow Governor Whitmer’s 

executive order to Stay Home and Stay Safe. Please maintain social distance if going out is a 

must. Let us all together prevent the spread of the virus.  

 



 

 

Putting 

Students 

First 

Multicultural Academy 5550 Platt Road, Ann Arbor, Michigan   48108                                                                    

Phone: 734-677-0732 Fax:  734-677-0740 

 

Food Drive 

We understand the need to have a healthy body to have a mind full of concentration. We will 

continue to distribute breakfast and lunch food packets to all students and community children, 

below the age of 18. 

Additional Notes 

While so much has changed in the realities of daily life for every student, staff member, parent 

and family as we live through this current COVID-19 crisis, one constant remains for all of us: 

we remain deeply committed to each and every child and family to ensure the continued 

health, learning, and growth.  Our teachers shall remain whole group and one-on-one virtual 

assistance. Please reach out.  

Also if you have additional needs for special services, food and learning supply needs, please 

reach out too. We will do our best to serve you to the fullest. 

Please stay safe, stay healthy and take care. 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Mohana Mukherjee, Principal. 

 


